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SUMMARY
Establishes right of consumer to be educated about ways to reduce cost of prescription drugs.
Prevents insurer, pharmacy benefit manager or third party administrator from interfering with right.

Requires insurer, pharmacy benefit manager and third party administrator to apply price paid by
consumer for prescription drug toward deductible or out-of-pocket maximum regardless of whether
consumer used pharmacy benefit to purchase drug.
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